
Recall-Stop Sale K 1600 and S 1000 RR 

As you are all aware, BMW Motorrad has announced several technical campaigns over 
the last several weeks. Unfortunately, we must advise you that the K 1600 (K48/K61) 
stop sale will now become a recall and in addition we must announce a stop sale for the 
S 1000 RR (K67, produced up to 8/27/2019). More technical details will be 
communicated shorty; however, a delivery stop now appears in your systems.  
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